
Board of Trustees 
Washtenaw Community College 

TABJ 

ACTION 
4800 E. Huron River Drive 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105-4800 

Subject Date 
Recommendation to Discontinue a Program in 2018 -19 January 23, 2018 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Board of Trustees approve the discontinuation ofthe program in 2018 -19 as listed 
below: 

• C# Programing for Modern Computing Environments 

Prepared by: Dr. Kimberly Hurns Recommended by: 

Title: Vice President for Instruction Rose B. Bellanca, President 



Recommendation for Discontinued Programs for 2018-2019 

C# Programming for Modern Computing Environments 

This program is being discontinued effective fall 2018. It was created in fall 2015 but was 
undersubscribed due its narrow focus. 

Compliance with WCC Policy: Students who have not completed this program will have three 
years to complete it. 
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